Who:

Where:

When

Details:

RSVP:

HOME®

House of Mercy and Encours
play therapy, counseling, tutoring
help for children and families

ONLINE SAFETY
WHAT PARENTS NEED TO KNOW ABOUT THE RISKS

Sponsored by:

House Of Mercy & Encouragement

This informative presentation is for parents who want to know more about the challenges of social
media, the internet and how to keep your preadolescents and teens safe.

Our Lady of Lourdes Church: The Conmy Center Building
750 San Christopher Drive, Dunedin

Wednesday March 18, 2015 from 6:30pm — 8:00pm

This presentation is open to parents and guardians in the community who want to help keep their
children safe. Deputy Charles Skipper and Deputy Kelly from the Crime Prevention Unit of the Pinellas
County Sheriff’s Office will be presenting a wide range of topics dealing with social media, apps, and
cyberbullying. Parents will learn what information is appropriate for online profiles and signs of danger
in message boards.

Refreshments will be available. Call today to reserve a space. Ask for Lindsay @ 727 786-7951

This evening is FREE and open to all parents, guardians, and caregivers in the community!

The School is neither endorsing nor sponsoring this event nor approving or endorsing the views of the

organization sponsoring the activity.

H.O.M.E. Foundation is a non-profit 501 c 3 charitable organization directed by Dolores Mortimer, Licensed Mental Health Counselor, Registered Play

Therapist/Supervisor, National Certified Counselor. Call 727 786-7951, if you would like more information regarding other services available.

www.houseofmercy-fl.org



http://www.houseofmercy-fl.org/

